Department of
Environmental Protection

Central District

Jeb Bush 3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 David B. Struhs
Goveraor Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 Secretary
Mr. Frank Soldano, Jr. oCD-HW/P-99-0308

Mercury Technologies Inc. (MTI)
4317-J Fortune FPlace
West Melbourne, Florida 32904

RECEIVED

Brevard County - HW
Mercury Technologies International (MTT) -
Operating Permit #HO05~275169 OrT a1 1999
RE: Update of Closure Cost Estimate

Hazarsvas Waste Regulation

Dear Mr. Soldano:

The Department is in receipt of your letter dated July 20, 1999,
requesting a change of the closure cost estimate for permit #HOO5-
275169,

The Department has evaluated the information, as submitted, regarding
the price decline for the recycling of mercury-containing lamps. At
this time, the Department has no objection to the overall cost
reduction of the original closure cost estimate in the amount based
on this price decline.

Please note that if economic conditions or circumstances should
change to increase this recycling cost in the future, the facility
would be required to again amend these closure cost estimates
accordingly.

Please do not hesitate to contact Chris poussat at (407) §03-3323 if

you should have any questions.
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Program Manager
Hazardous Waste Section
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